

## CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No. 191, series of 2021

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER

**EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III** 

Subject: STATUS OF VACCINATION FOR FACULTY MEMBERS, NON-

TEACHING PERSONNEL AND STUDENTS OF HIGHER EDUCATION

INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III

Date

: 22 November 2021

The CHEDRO-III appreciates the initiatives of Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) in Region III on having their faculty members, non-teaching personnel and students vaccinated in preparation for the conduct of Limited Face-to-Face Classes and to achieve herd immunity.

As mentioned during the mobilization and town hall meetings, all HEIs in Region III are requested to submit to CHEDRO-III using the prescribed google form (https://forms.gle/QMaGvQ9mm94YRrDw8), the data on vaccination of faculty members. non-teaching personnel and students every Tuesday for consolidation of CHEDRO-III and submission to the CHED Central Office for deliberation and discussion during the Regional Directors Meeting with the Executive Director on attaining at least 80% of the student and faculty population vaccinated before the end of November 2021.

In this connection, please be informed that the consolidated vaccination data of all HEIs in Region III is attached as of 18 November 2021, 7:00 PM. Vaccination reports submitted beyond the said date and time are not yet included. The same list will be posted at CHEDRO-III Official Website and Facebook Page for proper information of stakeholders on the total number of employees and students who were already vaccinated.

Should there be errors and discrepancies on the data or further queries/concerns on the report, the designated staff may directly coordinate with Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui I, Education Supervisor II at contact number 09173116861 or email at jwcalagui@ched.gov.ph.

For the usual support and cooperation of all HEIs in Central Luzon.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV